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Blair’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG) for Families: 
Summer Break! 

Dear Blair Families, 
 
We have now arrived at our Summer Break for our students! Our year-end celebrations 
were able to highlight the development and growth of our students over the course of the 
year, and celebrate the resilience, perseverance and success they experienced. Thank you 
for the support from our families!  And, thank you to our amazing Blair staff for working so 
hard with our students!   
 
We also say “goodbye” to Ms. Bellefeuille and Ms. Kordyback as they each begin a 1-
year Education Leave to pursue further course work.  See you back at Blair soon! 
 
We wish all of you a safe and happy summer and look forward to seeing many of you back 
in September.  For those who are heading off to grade 8 or other educational experiences, 
best of luck with all your endeavours! 
 
-Mr. Livingston 
 
Upcoming Important Dates: 
June 30 Office open 
July 1  Canada Day Holiday; Office closed 
July 2-4 Office open 
July 7-Aug 22 Office closed for summer 
Aug 25  Office re-opens 
Sept 2  First day of school 



   

 

 

 



   

 

 

 
 

 



   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


